Charitable Gift direction relating to the accident at
1-695 TSMO Project

There has been a tremendous outpouring of support from the community concerning the tragic accident at Concrete
General, Inc’s 1-695 TSMO project on March 22, 2023. Information about the fund-raising efforts for the general
needs of the families, construction-industry specific funds, and individual gifting for the employee’s families is listed
below. We encourage you to make contributions to these organizations. Concrete General, Inc. greatly appreciates
all contributions in memory of the employees lost in this accident.

General Contributions:

Concrete General Family Fund — This is a GoFundMe account, administrated by Concrete General, Inc. and supported
by both Concrete General, Inc. and MTBMA (Maryland Transportation Builders and Materials Association) to provide
ongoing financial support to the families of those involved. All donations will go directly to and will be shared equally
with the 5 Concrete General Employee’s families. GoFundMe direct: https://gofund.me/cfaad5hc

Construction Angels — a fund-raising effort by Construction Angels for construction industry businesses and affiliates
desiring to focus on charitable gifts (annual or one-time) for losses in the industry. This will support the current fund-
raising effort and future fatalities in the industry. Construction Angels Fundraising

Employee-specific contributions:

Carlos Villatoro Escobar Meal Train — Local effort to support Carlos’ immediate and extended family during this difficult
time: https://www.mealtrain.com/trains/e32voo

Mahlon “Stick” Simmons: Heart of Maryland Trap Shooting League (Linked Here ), a group that was important to Stick
and MJ, which they participated in. Contributions should be mailed to Robyn Catlin at 1451 Four Point Court,
Eldersburg, Maryland 21784. Please indicate the purpose of the contribution.

Mahlon “MJ” Simmons: The family is requesting donations in memory of MJ be made to benefit his girlfriend’s, Erin,
children whom he held close. Donations should be mailed to the direction of Wyatt Eckenrode at 6140 Meadow Road,
Frederick, Maryland 21701. Please indicate the purpose of the contribution.

Rolando “Chi Chi” Ruiz: The Iglesia con poder de lo alto (Church with Power from On High) is providing the memorial
service for Rolando. Contributions should be made in the church’s name and mailed to 111 Geneva Avenue, Silver
Spring Maryland 20910. Please note on the check/payment as Memorial for Rolando Ruiz.

Plant a Tree: This effort would support both the Escobar and Simmons families in memory of their loved ones. Please
go to the obituary for the employee at Stauffer Funeral Home (https://www.staufferfuneralhome.com ) and select the
Plant a Tree option.

Family of Sybil DiMaggio: Sybil was an employee of KClI functioning as a State Inspector for the State of Maryland, who
also died in the accident. Her family has setup a GoFundMe account to accept donations for her children. Those
contributions should be made here: https://gofund.me/89f4679¢

The Kait’s love for Jaxx Foundation (Found here ) has made donations to all families.

In the event you would prefer to make a non-monetary/monetary gift directly to the families, those can be mailed
to/dropped off at Concrete General Inc’s main office 8000 Beechcraft Avenue, Gaithersburg, Maryland 20879. Please
indicate who the donation is for, and we will make sure it reaches the families.



